
Subject: Deprecated code
Posted by zsolt on Tue, 20 Apr 2021 00:45:35 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

One of my colleague started to use a deprecated U++ feature in the code of our app.
He is not very experienced in U++ yet and he found it by accident, not knowing exactly, what it
does.
I did not know about that feature, as it is not in the documentation, but checking his code I found,
that it could be harmful in some situations.

Would it be possible to guard new projects against using these deprecated features?
Maybe some #ifdefs would be useful to compile them only when a flag is present.

What's your opinion?
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